
OC Newsletter

Upcoming Events

Art Sroll

School Safety

April 21 - Asynchronous Learning Day
April 23 - OC 45th Celebration
April 28 - Non-Student Day
May 10 - SCC Meeting with a district
representative about boundary changes
May 12 - Art Stroll. 

We are excited for our annual Art Stroll on May 12th.  Please watch for emails
on how you may help with this wonderful evening.  Please contact Brianna at
435-849-2368 if you are able to help with items for our silent auction or would
like to set up a booth to sell your goods.  

We are asking all parents and volunteers to please check in each time
they enter the building at the front office.  We have a kiosk set up

where you can check in and print a sticker to wear while in the building.  
This will help us verify who is in the building at all times. If you see
someone without a sticker remind them to check-in at the office. 



Yearbooks

Upcoming Events

Yearbooks are now on sale.  

ybpay.com

ID code - 14657923

Last day to order is April 16th. 

Parent Portal & Communication
Don't forget to set up your account on the Parent Portal. 

Directions may be found on our website. 

Click on students and then the parent/student portal. 

Directory information is available on the parent portal and will no

longer be printed or shared by teachers or the school. 




Please continue to watch for new email addresses for your

committees.  you will need these new addresses as the ocslc.org

emails will no longer be valid.  You may email all members of the

executive committee using ocexec@slcschools.org. 

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectJob
https://openclassroom.slcschools.org/students






RSVP here to let us know you are coming!






https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iFl4W1nRVkKZxmR0oGlvE_mVb6BhjG1Hu1baq0swjVJUREVMOE9VVDQwTUY5TjNFQ0Y4RzBXUDY0Ti4u

